
From: william grundfest bgrundfest@gmail.com
Subject: The BABCNC Letter re WO

Date: July 18, 2022 at 12:11 PM
To: Bel Air/Beverly Crest Neighborhood Council info@babcnc.org, Ellen Evans eevans@babcnc.org, Travis Longcore

tlongcore@babcnc.org

Hello all, 

Thanks for the work you’ve done. I would respectfully request that one factual sentence be added, preferably early in
the letter:

“Our huge outreach shows The vast majority of affected residents oppose this ordinance as written.”

Currently the letter implies that it’s about even - “some” support and “some” oppose. 

False. 

Simply emphatically untrue… by a ratio of about 3:1 according to all the data available. 

It’s not even close.

no matter how many board members wish it were otherwise the BABCNC members duty is to represent the residents.
Without bias.

William Grundfest 
Affected resident

-- 
wikipedia page: http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Bill_Grundfest

mailto:grundfestbgrundfest@gmail.com
mailto:grundfestbgrundfest@gmail.com
mailto:Councilinfo@babcnc.org
mailto:Councilinfo@babcnc.org
mailto:Evanseevans@babcnc.org
mailto:Evanseevans@babcnc.org
mailto:Longcoretlongcore@babcnc.org
mailto:Longcoretlongcore@babcnc.org
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Bill_Grundfest

